Appendix D. ECE Apprenticeships Meeting Thank You Email

Subject Line: Convening on early care and education apprenticeships for a federal study

Dear [NAME],

Thank you for sharing your perspectives on early care and education (ECE) apprenticeships during the convening on [insert date]. Your insights were very valuable and will help inform our learning agenda and recommendations for future research about ECE apprenticeships.

If you have questions or additional information to share, please reach out to me at any time. We will share the learning agenda with you once it is published.

Sincerely, [NAME]